WOKINGHAM COPY.

COPY OF ILETTER RECEIVED FROM
NEW YORK OFFICE

September 1, 1944, Ok
Dear Sir: "FULGOR", "POZA RICA" and "IAVORO"

Referring to your letter of the 26th July last,
regarding the above named vessels, I attach a copy ofa
« letter addressed today to the Baltimore Surveyors, which
will be self-explanatory.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

vl Principal Surveyor.
‘ 5 g U.S.A. & Canada.,.
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